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Media Release                                                         For Immediate Release 

 

23 July 2019 

 

Chong Hing Bank’s Yuen Long Branch and Hong Lai Garden Branch 

Resume Normal Services 
 

Chong Hing Bank announced that its Yuen Long Branch and Hong Lai Garden Branch will resume normal 

services at 9:00 a.m. on 23 July 2019. 
 

 

– End – 
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